
August 26,2005

Dear Kindergarten Children and Parents,

Mrs. Keresoma found me at a little store in Yosemite 
during her vacation one summer, when she was 
spending a week at camp with her husband and two 
children.

Now that school has begun, she has suggested that I 
spend a weekend with the children in her 
kindergarten class. I have come with a toothbrush so 
I can brush my teeth, and a journal so you can write 
about that we did together at your home.

Since a different child will be expecting to take me 
home each weekend, please be sure that I come to 
school on Monday. Also, I don't want to miss what is 
going on in school.

Your friend,

Butterscotch the bear


